/\!'Vmgndy Strangeway

Frum: o

Sent: 21 April 2012 10:45

To: Planning :

Subject: multi user trail-ellerburn low dalby ]

Further to my letter dated 22-2-2012, we have now the opportunity to see the revised plans, and feel it fails to
appease our original fears in patticular , to the route through the southern field, which being straight and too wide will
not blend into the landscape. | still feel it would still be to near to animals as there are a few people who do not
control there dogs or children.

Yours faithfully.

Mr & Mrs A Edgar,
3 Kareen Avenue,
Crossgates.
Scarborough.
Yoi2 4id

Scanned by MailDefender - managed email security from intY - www.maildefender.net





